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Redhill Primary Academy  

    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

4th April 2025 

Barnardos Online Safety Programme  

Barnardos Report Reveals 63% of Children Learn About AI (Artificial Intelligence) Through Social Media - 

Barnardos 

Uniform Reminder  -  Shoes 

Please remember that children should be wearing black school shoes – no slip on shoes, boots, 

open-toed sandals or heels.  Heels/open-toed sandals/slip on shoes are not suitable for children 

running around on the playground.  Without appropriate footwear, children will only access indoor 

play.  Boots can be worn to school, but children must change into their school shoes on arrival.  

 Small Playground  -  End of Day 

Please can we remind you that children, at pick up time, should not be playing on or with the play  

equipment.  This includes the mud kitchen.  This is because it is set up for the learning of the reception 

children during the school day and sometimes planned activities can be spoilt.   

Weekly Newsletter 

Staff Changes 

We would like to inform you that Mrs Hurford, our Senior Administrator, will be leaving Redhill after Easter 

to take on the new role of Office Manager at Thomas Telford Primary School. While she will still be around 

until the new school opens in September, we wish Mrs Hurford all the best in her new position. 

For any future inquiries, if you typically email Fay directly, please note that after Easter, you can contact us 

via our parent email: parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk. Mrs Steele or Mrs Selvey will be more than  

happy to assist you. 

A Smoke-Free School: No Vaping, Smoking, or E-Cigarettes whilst on the School Site 

We want to remind everyone that vaping, smoking, and the use of e-cigarettes are strictly prohibited on 

the school site.   

We appreciate your co-operation.  Thank you. 



Year 3 Visit to Telford Minster and Southwater Library 

This week, year 3 were lucky enough to visit Telford Minster to find out all about the Easter story. We  

rotated around four stations to learn all about the different stages of the Easter story. We then set off to the 

library for a talk with the librarian about the different books available at the library and about how we could 

take books out ourselves. Before we left, we had the opportunity to sit and read some of the books on offer 

and think about which we would like to borrow if we were to visit with our families.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




